
NYSBA LGBTQ LAW SECTION 
 

MEMORANDUM SUPPORTING THE REPORT OF THE WOMEN IN LAW SECTION 
ENTITLED “SUPPORTING ABORTION RIGHTS AND THE NEW YORK STATE 

EQUAL RIGHTS AMENDMENT” 
 

November 1, 2022 
 

WHEREAS, the Women in Law Section of the New York State Bar Association has 
requested the support of the LGBTQ Law Section for its report entitled “Supporting Abortion 
Rights and the New York State Equal Rights Amendment”: 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, 
 
IT IS RESOLVED, that the LGBTQ Law Section of the New York State Bar Association 
supports the proposals set forth in the report of the Women in Law Section entitled “Supporting 
Abortion Rights and the New York State Equal Rights Amendment” and joins the Women in 
Law Section in requesting that the New York State Bar Association adopt the proposed 
resolution. 
 
Memorandum prepared by: Leslie C. Treff, Esq. 
Chair of the Section: Christopher R. Riano, Esq. 


